
From: Ruth Richardson  
Sent: 07 March 2021 13:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: Appl.ref. 2021/0885/T, 48 Woodsome Road, NW5 1RZ, proposed felling of conifer 

Dear Sir or Madam 

we have received a notification for the proposed felling of a conifer in the rear garden of no. 

48 Woodsome Road, NW5 (Appl.ref. 2021/0885/T). 

We would like to object to the felling as it would remove any remaining privacy after the 

severe pruning of a tree in the neighbouring garden (no.50). Our flat would be completely 

exposed to the views from a row of houses in Woodsome Road all of which the conifer 

currently shields. 

We would respectfully ask for the proposal to be rejected. 

Thank you and kind regards 

Ben and Ruth Richardson 

 


